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The Higher Education Affairs Committee’s role is to promote respect and understanding of issues and 
concerns of members in Higher Education and advocate for Higher Education in the Nebraska State 
Education Association (NSEA) and the National Education Association (NEA).  
• Advocate for the rights and needs of Higher Education faculty and professional staff.  
• Recruit Higher Education members and leaders at all levels.  
• Provide training and professional development for Higher Ed members and leaders.  
• Facilitate communication between the HEAC and NSEA membership.  
Adam Fette resigned as the Higher Education At-Large representative to the NSEA Board of Directors. 
Vice-Chair Kristi Rastede was appointed to complete the year. NSEA Organizational Specialist Rich 
Wergin has served the HEAC for several years.  
 


